
 
March 23, 2017 

 

 
 
To All IFTA Commissioners and IFTA, Inc. Staff: 
 
 
The State of Oregon’s implementation date for migrating from Option 2 to Option 1 is 
June 8, 2017. We will send advanced notice if we expect any delay. If you have any 
questions, please contact me at (503)373-1987 or melody.l.tavares@odot.state.or.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Melody Tavares 
IFTA System Administrator 
Oregon Department of Transportation 
Motor Carrier Transportation Division 
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